
January 13, 1973 

Robert V. Dorian, ~. D. 
155 W. Hobart G p ~ad 

Livingston, N. J. 07039 

Dear Jr . Dorian: 

\lc are extre~ely grateful for your willingness to 
be a St. Vartan Steward, and for your genero~itv 
in don ting $100 in your capacitt a~ a Ste ard. ~ 

hope thi o will b a beginning in cstabli hing true 
stewardship in our Churcn. 

A special lapel p in is being pre~ared for Stewards: 
an soon a~ they are raady we will be Yer ; ~leased 

to send you one whic l& we carne tly hope yo u will 
wear. 

It i our hope that you will renew your atewardshi p 
regularly each year, about which we will be in touch 
with /OU . 

Thank you again, and very best wishes . 

Sincerely, 

J :aa Jack Antreassian 
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